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The Honorable Senator Anne Carney, The Honorable Representative Matt Moonen, 
and Members of the Judiciary Committee
I strongly support the proposed, Resolution, to Amend the Constitution of Maine to 
Protect Personal Reproductive Autonomy.  There is no legal or moral justification to 
deny the women of Maine the fundamental, personal protections that would be 
insured through the proposed Amendment to the Maine Constitution.  I look forward 
to voting in support of this constitutional right. 


